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Monday Assembly Awards 

K-2: Justin Hancock, Elly-Maree Brown, Clayton 

Schoupp. 

3-6: James Walker, Nikkita Lysaght, Annabelle 

Latimer-Smith. 

 
Kinda Best Start Reports. 

Kinda Best Start assessment was completed at 

the beginning of the year. Parents receive a 

report on the data collected. This literacy and 

numeracy data assists teachers and staff to 

plan teaching activities for students. 

Parents wishing to discuss the report can 

contact the School Office to organise an 

appointment time with Miss Gordon. 

 
 

3-6 Excursion to Biniguy Station – Thursday 21st March 

K-3 enjoyed the visit to Biniguy Station. The students discovered some 

interesting facts about the history of our local area.

  
 

The Calendar 

March 

Easter Break  

Fri 29th – Mon April 1st 

 

April 

Wed 10th P & C Meeting 

2pm 

Fri 12th Last Day Term 1 

 

TERM 2 

Mon 28th – Tue 30th 

Staff Development 

days (3). 

May 

Wed 1st Students 

return Term 2. 

Fri 24th School Cross 

Country. 
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Thank you Mrs Forsyth, Jason Walker and the Bill Grant for your support 

of this excursion. Thank you Mr and Mrs Peachey for allowing our students 

to visit. 

 

Easter Hat Parade 

Thank You Miss Gordon for organising a fun day. The students and 

visiting pre-schoolers experienced lots of interesting and 

challenging activities. The hats for the hat parade were all of a 

high standard. The Judges job was very difficult. The tabloid 

activities were challenging and enjoyed by all. 

A huge Thank You to Katrina Smith, our face painting expert, and 

the parents who assisted with the Sausage Sizzle and our Tabloid 

activities. 
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Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator for 2013. Please contact Kerry 

Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special 

day to assist. 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 1 

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen 

Date Name Date Name 
  April 5th   Katrina Smith 
April 8th  Kerrie McNamara April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 1 

Friday Friday 

Date Name Date Name 
April 5th   Katrina Smith April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
Tennis Coaching School Holiday Clinic 

Where: Pallamallawa Tennis Courts 

When: Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd April 2013 

Time: 9am to 12noon 

Cost $60 per person per day 

Age: 5 or attending school 

BYO Morning Tea & Water Bottle 

Bookings Essential, Limited Positions Available 

Please contact Margie Buckley on Mobile Number 0407521450 

 

 

 

MOREE TENNIS CLUB 

Interested in Tennis Lessons? 

  

The Moree Tennis Club is investigating the possibility of encouraging a new full time position 

for a professional tennis coach to start in Moree and surrounding districts. If you and/or your 

family are interested in taking up tennis lessons, please send an e-mail to 

moreetennisclub@hotmail.com indicating names, ages and contact details. 

Closing date: 12th April 2013 

 


